
 

 

The Lily Mae Foundation  
on behalf of the  

Birmingham Children’s and Heartlands Hospital Neonatal Units 
 

WE NEED YOUR HELP! 
Please come along and help us to raise money for:  

When? 
Wednesday 29 November 2017 

What time? 
13.00-14.30 

Where? 
Erdington Adult Education Centre, Room FO4 

The Lily Mae Foundation 
supports Parents and 
Families who have tragically 
and traumatically lost a 
baby to Stillbirth or to 
Neonatal Death. 
 
For more information go to: 
www.lilymaefoundation.org 
 

On the day, you will have the chance to indulge yourself with 
some of our homemade cakes and savouries. At the same time, 
you will be able to buy some early Christmas presents; 
choosing from bespoke jewellery, artisan made candles and 
Christmas cards. Finally, you can have a go at our Tombola! 
Our prizes will not disappoint you!  

If you would like to see our whole journey preparing for this event, follow us on our blog 
at: www.learnbaes.ac.uk/justsaying-blog 


